

CITY OF CONCORD

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL

FROM: David Gill, Parks and Recreation Director

DATE: September 1, 2015

SUBJECT: 2016 Membership rates for Beaver Meadow Golf Course

Recommendation

Review and accept report.

Background

The Beaver Meadow Golf Course Advisory Committee annually reviews membership rates for the Beaver Meadow Golf Course.

Discussion

The Golf Course Advisory Committee at their August 2015 meeting unanimously approved the attached rates for the upcoming 2016 season. Draft meeting minutes and area rate sheet is attached. Season Members will be able to "lock in" this year rates for the 2016 season by paying a \$300 deposit by November 1, 2015.

There is one recommend change to highlight:

• Senior 2 Membership is eliminated for the 2016 season. This option is not offered at other area courses and is well below market rates.